
 

 

Upper Tulse Hill, London, SW2 2RL 

E-mail: admin@holytrinity.lambeth.sch.uk  Telephone: 0208 6749051  Website: www.holytrinityceprimary.org.uk  

Headteacher: David Winn   Deputy Headteacher: Pauline Thomas   Assistant Headteacher: Lesley Saddington 
 

Friday 9th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of your child’s class name, teacher and support staff for the 2021-22 academic year. 

2021-22 
Year Group 

2021-22  
Class Name 

Current Class Name 2021-22 Class Teacher 2021-22 Support Staff 

 
Reception 

 
Bunny 

 Ms Jeffery 
 

Ms Cruz 

 
Ms Anderson 

 
Year 1 

 
Badger 

 

 
Duckling 

 
Mr Taw 

 

Ms R Williams 

 

 

Ms Locock 

 
 

Year 2 
 

 

 
Gazelle 

 

 
Badger 

 
Ms Adjaye 

 
 

Ms Clarke 

 
Meerkat 

 
Bear 

 
Ms Humphreys 

 
 

Year 3 
 
 
 

 
Panther 

 

 
Gazelle 

 
Mr Prescott 

 
 

Ms Blackwood 
 

Ms Laing 
 

 
Puma 

 
Meerkat 

 
Ms Jackson 

 
 

Year 4 

 
Jaguar 

 

 
Cheetah 

 
Mr Payne 

 
Ms S Williams 

 
Cheetah 

 

 
Panther 

 
Ms Attara 

 
Ms Fulton 

 
 

Year Five 

 
Lion 

 

 
 
 

 
Ms Moore-Hall 

 

 

Mr Cameron 
 

Ms Stanbury 
 

Ms Laing 

 
Lynx 

  
Ms Saddington 

 

 
 

Year Six 
 

 

 
Leopard 

 

 
 

 
Ms Maddox 

 
 

Mr Dove 
 

Mr Chetty 
 

Tiger 
 
 

 
Mr Brooks 

 

On Friday 16th July, our children will have the opportunity to spend time with their new class teacher and support staff. 

Our staff are already looking forward to next year and planning for the very best possible outcomes for our children. 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Mr Winn 
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